Sent: 29 April 2020 20:

To: Planning
Cc: Mary Davidson
Subject: Application No: 2020/0829/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi there,

I am emailing in regards to the planning application- 2020/0829/P.

We own a property—_and haven't received a letter with this planning application. We saw the notice in
Pond Square today and wanted to get in touch as the application would completely block light from our property and
have a huge impact on living there.

Please can | request that we can still object to the planning, | know the expiry date has passed but due to not
receiving a letter | would like to be logged on the objection list.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Jade Davidson



